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Issue Date: May 26, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This PCN C0349 notice is to inform you of a product obsolescence affecting selected Littelfuse items. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 
 

 
Effective Date of the Change:   

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
Items Affected by The Changes: 

# PN 

1 08096400 

2 08096500 

3 08096562 

4 08096590 

5 10841200 

6 10841300 

7 10841360 

Several ADR Magnetic BMS P/Ns are going obsolete, effective August 31, 2021.  Please refer to 
below section “Items Affected by The Changes”.  These P/Ns will be replaced by the new ADR 
Magnetic BMS P/N 08075360 (switch) or 08075300 (complete kit). 

Supply Chain improvement. 

August 31, 2021 

Period to place last time buy orders is 90 days. 
Please, notify your customers who have purchased these P/Ns in the past.  
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service 
Representative or your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our 
continued partnership. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Pasquale Felago 

 

Associate Product Manager 
Commercial Vehicle Products 
 


